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Fiscal Impact:

This legislation has no fiscal impact to the County.

There are no units held in the Housing Unit Allocations Waiting Bin at this time. The
Department of Planning and Zoning stated that the demand is not anticipated to reach the 1,646
total units provided in the current allocation year.

Purpose:

This legislation updates the Housing Unit Allocation Chart based on the HoCo By Design
General Plan. Section 16.1102(b) of the County Code requires that this chart be adopted by
resolution of the County Council.

Other Comments:

Concurrent with the Housing Allocation Unit Chart proposed in this legislation, Council
Resolution 76-2024 (relating to the School Capacity Chart) was also introduced.



